
Barbara Bushe & Karthik Raj 
Owner/Operators 
The Point of Light | Body, Mind, Spirit Store and Centre 
9-16635 Yonge Street, 
Newmarket, ON L3X 1V6 
 
Dear Members of the York Region Council, 
 
By now you may be aware of our stance against what are unjustified, unfair, and unconstitutional measures being forced upon the 
citizens of Ontario by the provincial government in response to the Covid19 virus. 
 
Before continuing it should be stated, that we have always complied with all covid19 health safety regulations for in store shopping, 
including mask exemptions set out by the region and the province.  
 
You may know that, in December/Jan, we took a stand for small business in an act of civil disobedience to defy the “Re-opening of 
Ontario Act”.  
 
Ahead of opening the store, we sent a letter to our 3000+ local clients to communicate our position and our rationale. 
 
We think it may be of interest to you that we share the unsolicited response to this letter by our customers. We offer this as a metric 
if you will, as to how your constituents think and feel about theses measures. And we believe we do them a service by providing this 
information to you. All names have been greyed to respect anonymity  
 
It should be noted that these responses are despite the constant contrary views offered by our politicians and mainstream media. 
 
We received an overwhelmingly positive response to our email.  
 
Total number of emailed responses 40. 
 
95%  In Favour  (38) 
 
5%  Opposed (2) 
 
This is interesting information is it not? We know you are in a difficult situation however at some point you must find ways to stand 
up to the province and challenge these oppressive measures or we will not have a region or community left worth fighting for.  
 
Please see below for our letter and the responses.  
 
Thank you  
Barbara Bushe & Karthik Raj 

 

 



 



 

 

Responses: 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 


